
 

 

 

 

 

 

18 May 2022 

Dear Minister, 

Provisional Common Frameworks for Air Quality, and Chemicals and Pesticides 

Thank you for your letter, dated 5 April 2022, in relation to the provisional Common Frameworks for 

Air Quality, and Chemicals and Pesticides. 

I am pleased to attach a copy of the Committee’s report, Common Frameworks - Report 1: Provisional 

Common Frameworks for Air Quality, and Chemicals and Pesticides, which has been laid before the 

Senedd today. 

I hope you will be able to accept our recommendations and pursue the necessary changes with your 

counterparts in the other UK governments before finalising the Frameworks. 

I look forward to receiving a response from you in due course. 

I am copying this letter to Huw Irranca-Davies MS, Chair of the Legislation, Justice and Constitution 

Committee. 

Regards, 

 
Llyr Gruffydd MS,  

Chair, Climate Change, Environment and Infrastructure Committee 
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